
ARE YOU CONCERNED ABOUT 
TRAFFIC IN WOODRIDGE?

Woodridge Neighborhood Traffic Community Meeting 
Thursday, March 2, 2017 | 7:00-8:30 p.m. | International School, Commons Area | 445 128th Ave SE

We’d like to hear from you before the 
meeting and invite you to take a short survey to 
help us better understand how you view traffic 
in Woodridge. The survey is anonymous and 
takes 5-10 minutes to complete. The results will 
be shared at the community meeting. 

surveymonkey.com/r/woodridgetraffic

The survey will be open until February 28, 
2017. If you would like the survey in an 
alternate format or have any questions, please 
contact:

John Murphy
Associate Planner

(425)452-6967
jmurphy@bellevuewa.gov

City of Bellevue Transportation Department staff have heard from Woodridge 
residents about excessive commuter traffic using neighborhood streets. We 
would like to have a conversation regarding these concerns and get your input.
 

Woodridge Neighborhood Traffic Community Meeting
Thursday, March 2, 2017

7:00 p.m. — 8:30 p.m.
International School, Commons Area

445 128th Avenue SE

At this meeting, you will be able to:
• Learn about traffic conditions in Woodridge
• Talk with City staff to learn how cut-through traffic is typically addressed
• Share how cut-through traffic impacts you
• Participate in an interactive poll to tell us where and when you think traffic 

is worst
Take a short survey!
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